
 

 

 
 

To whom this may concern, 

 

 The Canadian Table Soccer Federation is pleased to announce its revamped 

website, new staff, and new direction that it has undertaken in the past 4 months. 

 

After hours of deliberating the CTSF executive committee was able to produce a 

procedure for the selection of the Canadian National Table Soccer Team to compete 

in Hamburg, Germany and produce qualifiers in both Eastern and Western Canada. 

Most importantly, the C.T.S.F and it’s players have worked together to open up the 

possibilities of having Eastern and Western Canada unite as one. 

 

This will be a pivotal moment in our history, and we are asking you all to jump 

aboard and join us on this new adventure that can only lead to bigger and better 

things to come. 

 

The C.T.S.F has many obstacles to overcome, many goals to reach, but with the help 

we have received across the country, we are positive that these goals will one day be 

achieved. 

 

On February 1On February 1On February 1On February 1stststst, 2006, 2006, 2006, 2006, we will be releasing all information related to the World Cup 

2006. We would also like to take this time to apologize for the delays that ensued, 

however since our federation is starting from the ground up, there were many issues 

that needed to be taken care of. 

 

Once again, welcome to the new C.T.S.F, and thank you all for your current and 

upcoming support. 

 

The C.T.S.F Executive Committee 
WWW.CANADAFOOS.COM 

 

 

 


